HARPENDEN RURAL PARISH COUNCIL
HERTFORDSHIRE

Andrew J Reading BECTE 71 Overstone Road
Clerk to the Council CEIVED Harpenden
16 MAR 2018 Herifordshire
AL5 5PN

BY:

Email: hrpc@thereadings.co.uk

Carl Cheevers

Town Clerk

Harpenden Town Council
Town Hall

Leyton Road

Harpenden

Herts

ALS5 21X

15 March 2018
Dear Carl,

| am writing to reaffirm the consent that Harpenden Rural Parish Council is
undertaking Neighbourhood Planning activities with Harpenden Town Council. We
have been working closely with you since the Neighbourhood Plan area was first
designated in March 2016. We have had a representative on the Neighbourhood
Plan steering group for its duration and have supported the community
engagement sessions.

We are in support of the draft Harpenden Neighbourhood Plan and look forward to
seeing it move through to community referendum in 2018.

Kind Regards

ferckp kb Aptss

Mrs Penny Ayres
Chairman
Harpenden Rural Parish Council



